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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is designing 
plans for a new multi-use trail along 
State Road (S.R.) 50 from Villa City 
Road to north of American Legion 
Road in Lake County. The nearly 1.4-
mile trail would fill a gap in the Coast-
to-Coast Trail system within the cities 
of Mascotte and Groveland. 
 
The proposed design adds a 10-to-12
-foot-wide multi-use path on the north 
side of S.R. 50. Additionally, mid-
block crossings with pedestrian 
signals are planned between 
Groveland Farms Road and Wendell 
Avenue, west of Atlantic Avenue, 
west of Alpine Street, and near 
American Legion Road. 
 
Crosswalks will have marked 
pedestrian refuge areas in the 
median. The project also includes 
landscaping along the trail and in the 
medians. Additionally, sidewalk curb 
ramps will be upgraded to meet 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
standards.  
 
Upon completion, the Coast-to-Coast 
Trail will span about 250 miles across 
Florida from St. Petersburg to Titusville. 
The trail is for pedestrians, bicyclists and 
other non-motorized vehicles. 

Insert QR 

code here. 

State Road (S.R. 50) Multi-Use Trail 
From Villa City Road to north of American Legion Road 
 

Lake County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 452915-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - summer 2029 $   1.6 million 

Right of Way: Within existing —   

Construction: Funded - fall 2029 $ 10.6 million 

*subject to change 

Jude Jean-Francois 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5487 
Jude.Jean-Francois@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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